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Mrs. Hnry î>unonn Carter, 
Assistant Director,
McGill University Library School, 
McGill University.

t

Dear Mrs. Carter,

2hank you for sending me the 
report of your work in connection with the 
British Columbia Summer School, in which I 
was much interested. I congratulate both 
you and Dr. Loser on the success of this work.

Ever yours faithfully,

Princ Ip&l
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